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I hope all is well with everyone.

We will be holding a meeting this month at the La 
Romeria Park Community Room, Wednesday May 
4th at 7:30 PM. Don will be present if you want to 
turn in your club renewal. If you attend, please bring 
in your latest project to show off.

Several new members have voiced an 
interest in RC sailing. The King Harbor 
Yacht Club continues to have a very 
active RC sailing fleet. You do not need to 
join the Yacht Club to participate with the RC fleet. 
However, there is a 20­dollar annual fee to join. Your 
fee allows you access to the club when there are 
scheduled fleet activities.

The RC Sailing Fleet races Dragonflight 95 one­
design boats. But many of the fleet members have 
other boats, as well. Sailing is done from the club 
docks which provide a fun and easy venue to sail 
from. I’ve included a few pictures of previous events 
and of my DF­95.

I have also included a picture of my latest project. 
The motor­glider is about 90­percent 
finished. I’m hoping to have it 
completed in the next week or two. 
Wingspan is 60 inches. Controls will be 
flaperon and v­tail. It should be a good 
Del Cerro platform.

May 12th thru the 15th, the Arizona 
Commemorative Air Force group will be flying their 
B­17 and B­25 bombers at Chino. Rides in both 
planes are available. Information can be found at the 
Planes Of Fame website.

There are several glider events in the A.M.A. 
calendar for the month of May in California. I'm 

thinking of heading up to Visalia later this month for 
the aero­tow fly­in. If I do make the drive, I’ll 
include pictures in the next newsletter. Consider 
doing the same if you attend one of the events. 
Check out the event schedule.

There is currently no change to the 
Entradero Park access. Baseball is in full 
swing. Weekday mornings are available 
for flying. Afternoons following school 
and weekends are busy with baseball 
activities. Please don't fly if there are 

organized practices or games on any of the fields at 
the park. Contact a Club Officer for the new gate 
combos. Please let me know if you have any issues 
with field access.

There have been no changes that I am aware of 
regarding parking at Del Cerro. You either have to 
reserve a paid parking spot on­line or walk with your 
gear from the Crenshaw Blvd / Crest Road area. I 
choose the latter. This weekend, Saturday May 7th, 
the long range forecast is predicting 15 mph winds 
out of the south­west and partly cloudy skies, temps 
in the low 70’s. Should be great flying if the forecast 

holds. Guys usually show up around 
noon for the Fun­Fly. 

Once again, please get your PSF renewal 
completed and mail it to Don. Don will 

also be at our Wednesday meeting this week if you 
want to turn in your package.  As always, you can 
find the membership package on our website.

I hope to see you at the meeting this month or one of 
the fields.

All the best,
Jeff

May 2022

Next Meeting

Wednesday, May 4th
La Romeria Park

7:30pm

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro May 7th
Entradero None

https://planesoffame.org/events-calendar2/CAF-B-17-and-B-25-Event
https://www.modelaircraft.org/event-calendar?field_event_type_target_id=All&field_address_administrative_area=CA&field_address_district=All&field_event_category_target_id=All&field_event_end_date_value=05%2F01%2F2022&field_event_start_date_value=05%2F31%2F2022
http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package
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RC Sailing Fleet at King Harbor Yacht Club & Jeff's Latest Project

Still need to renew?
Please send Don your package, or 

bring it to this month's meeting.


